## <u>VISION REFERRAL</u> (Additional information)

## Dear parents,

One of the services offered by the School Health Program is a regular vision exam. A recent screening reveals the need to take your child to the eye doctor for a more complete exam. The attached form in English (Vision Referral) shows the results obtained in that exam. Please sign the form in English (Vision Referral) and take it to the doctor the day of the appointment.

Please follow these steps,

- 1) Call an optometrist to make an appointment
- 2) Sign the attached Vision Referral and take it with you the day of the appointment.
- 3) If you have questions or need information on where to take your child, please call the School Nurse
- 4) Return the VISION REFERRAL filled out by the optometrist to the School Nurse.